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January 3. 2017

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia. SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley.

On behalf of the hundreds of thousands of members of the AJC
community across the country. I write to thank you for adding your name in
support of AIC’s Governors United Against BDS initiative. Together with a
prestigious. bipartisan group of colleagues. you have reaffirmed your support for
the U.S.-Israel relationship and have clearly rejected the boycott, divestment. and
sanctions (BDS) movement. To date, 37 governors have joined this effort. and we
are working to ensure that this list continues to grow.

As you know. the BDS movement seeks to demonize. delegitimize. and
isolate Israel. America’s strongest democratic ally in the Middle East. AJC is
committed to fighting this pernicious movement at every turn and to exposing it
as antithetical to peace and to the values that we hold dear. We are heartened that
a growing list of states rejects this dangerous movement. and we are truly proud
to have your support.

We thank you for your continued leadership and your continued
commitment to Israel.

Sincerely.

T f

David Harris

Chief Executive Officer.

Edward and Sandra Meyer Office of the
CEO




